

Town of Geddes

AGENDA REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING January 10, 2017

Geddes Town Hall

7:00 PM

Pledge & Prayer

Call to Order

Disposition of minutes of previous meeting:

Presentation: Chief Gillette to present certificates of commendation.

Public Hearing: Local Law 1-2017. Rescind overriding tax cap for 2017.

Petitions:

Public Comment:

Committee Reports:

Solvay Fire Department
Public Safety and Fire Departments
Highway
Zoning and Planning/Codes and Buildings
Recreation/Seniors and Youths
Ethics
Code Book Revision Committee
Administrative

Representative Mark Kolakowski Ed Weber Ed Weber Paul Valenti Dan Krawczyk Jim Jerome Jerry Albrigo

RESOLUTIONS:

- 1. Authorization from the Board to approve local law 1-2017. A rescinding override of the tax cap budget for 2017.
- 2. Adopt the 2017 Rules of Conduct and Decorum for Town of Geddes Board Meetings.
- 3. Authorization from the Board for Thomas J. Cerio, Esq of Cerio Law to acquire the Town's legal documents, also including but not limited to, Codes Book from Curtin Law Firm, P.C.
- 4. Authorization from the Board requested from Chief Gillette to hire part time Geddes Police Officer Makenzie Glynn as a full time officer to fill the position that was created in the 2017 budget. Officer Glynn will start as a fourth class patrol officer at a salary of \$49,778.00. Effective date of the hire will be January 11, 2017.
- 5. Authorization from the Board to approve the hire of Catherine Walsh as a part-time temporary Court Clerk at \$14/hr. Hours will vary weekly with an annual max salary of \$6,000.

- 6. Authorization from the Board to approve Peter Albrigo attending a 3 day conference for the NYSBOC Central Chapter 12th Annual Education Conference for \$410.
- 7. Authorization from the Board to approve Amanda Ashley attending the Association of Towns Conference, Sunday, February 19 to Wednesday, February 22. The cost is \$150.00 plus hotel \$272.00 per night. Meals and travel will be in addition.
- 8. Authorization from the Board to accept Deborah Waters resignation from the Clerk I position in the Police Department effective January 21, 2017. And authorization for Chief Gillette to canvas the Civil Service list to replace the Clerk I position being vacated by Deborah Waters.

ADJOURNMENT